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President’s Message 

 

 
   

Meeting Notes & News 
   

 

As we are now a year-

round club.  With the 

addition of ATV/UTVs, we 

can no longer go on a 

summer hiatus. We will be 

busy administering the club 

throughout the year. I hope 

the membership is as 

enthusiastic as I am.     

 

Now we will have an 

activity that we can enjoy 

throughout the year. In 

fact, I’m really looking 

forward to it. You won’t 

have to wait for cold 

weather and pray for snow 

anymore just to ride your 

PowereSports toy. 

 

Year after year, it’s a crap 

shoot as to whether or not I 

get to ride my sled around 

here. But I shouldn’t be 

complaining, I have other 

toys to use along with the   

sport of boating.      

 

I don’t know too much 

about ATVing. I currently 

don’t even own one and I 

couldn’t even tell you 

whether or not you need a 

helmet to ride one.  I will 

definitely be getting up to 

speed on that matter.  

 

What I do know is that we 

can’t ride them here in the 

town of Quincy! What the 

hell is up with that? You 

can ride them in the U.S.A., 

the state of Wisconsin, 

Adams County, but not 

Quincy!  

 

Anyway, we now have a 

club located in Quincy with 

ATV/UTVs.  As we all know 

Quincy is a great place for 

recreation & tourism. The 

entire town has great real 

estate along Castle Rock 

Lake and the Wisconsin 

River. 

 

Make sure you mark your 

calendar and sign up 

online for the Landowner’s 

Dinner on April 8th.  It’s 

always a great social 

activity and you’ll get to 

meet and thank our 

landowners for allowing us 

to ride on their land. 

  

       -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

  Let’s Ride! Go PowerSports! 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

A little club promoting, such 

as canvassing old members 

no longer in the club to 

rejoin, and new ones 

The Rustic Ridge Riders met 

on March 12, 2017 at Splash 

Bar & Grill. 

Trail Master reported that 

the tractor for grooming 

has been returned and that 

the next activity is going to 

be the removal of signs 

from the trail.   

A BIG THANKS to Mortenson 

Bros. Farms, Inc. for the use 

of the tractor again this 

year. 

Website is up-to-date and 

all changes to add 

ATV/UTVs have been 

incorporated. 

A survey will be going out, 

via the website, to gather 

information on how many 

club members have an ATV 

or UTV, makes, models, etc. 

Nominations for club 

officers and a Board of 

Director is as follows:      

Vice President  -  Rick 

Carlson                    

Secretary -  Sue Cole 

Treasurer  -  Diane Henkel 

Board of Director  -  Dawn 

Schnolis 

The election for these 

positions will be held at the 

Landowner’s Dinner on 

April 8, 2017.  

Remember……. The annual 

Landowner’s Dinner is 

going to be on April 8, 2017 

for club members and 

landowners only.  Please 

RSVP online via the website 

or call Rick Carlson.  It’s 

important to have a 

headcount for food and 

seating. 

-Sue Cole 

 

 

Special Interest 

Landowner’s Dinner April 

8, 2017 at Carlson’s 

cocktails at 5:00 pm. 

dinner at 6:30 pm. 

 

Brat Fry at DJ ‘s Bar & Grill 

Lawnmower Races.  We 

are running the food 

concession May 6, 2017     

 

 

Next Meeting:  

 

May 28, 2017, 11:00 a.m. 

at Costa Ricky’s beach 

bar at Carlson’s   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Jeff Rinehart 

Cora Dellinger                    

Sharon Trzesniak 

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson           

(Vice-President) 

(Secretary)  

Diane Henkel     

(Treasurer) 

Jim Schnolis              

(Trail Master) 
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As the snowmobile season is coming to a close, I would like to give a special thanks to our Trail Boss, Jim Schnolis, and his crew for getting the 

easements taken care of from the landowners, along with their signatures, and for ensuring that the necessary paperwork was up-to-date 

and complete. Also, an additional  thanks  for the brushing and signing of our trails for this snowmobile season, even though we didn’t have 

much of a riding season here in Adam’s County. Where the $@%% was all the cold and snow this year?  

 

 

                                  Mortenson Bros. Farms, Inc. thanks for the use of this fantastic equipment! 

  

 

 

     
 

 
     

 

 


